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James Neave

Please see attached letter.
I believe I am one of 5 nearest neighbours, sharing
the same Post Code.
My objections to this new application, superseding the previous application
WSCC/061/19 is parmountly the same. 
However I would like to emphasise the impact this will have on local roads,
affecting the whole community.   

Peter Toogood
Little Hollybush
Standen
West Hoathly Road
East Grinstead
RH19 4NE






